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Housebreaking Colleen Hubbard 2022-04-21 'An unforgettable portrait of a young woman at war with the
world and herself. Protagonist Del can be hard to like, but she remains easy to love. This is a
brilliant and exciting debut' - Karen Joy Fowler, New York Times bestselling author of We Are All
Completely Beside Ourselves 'Darkly funny and brimming with pathos . . . For fans of Elizabeth Strout,
Ottessa Moshfegh . . . This is a humorous and life-affirming trip through the fraught, weird heart of
America, exploring the granular details that make and break a life' - Sharlene Teo, award-winning author
of Ponti Following a long-standing feud and looking to settle the score, a woman decides to dismantle
her home - alone and by hand - and move it across a frozen pond during a harsh New England winter in
this mesmerizing debut. Home is certainly not where Del's heart is. After a local scandal led to her
parents' divorce and the rest of her family turned their backs on her, Del left her small town and cut
off contact. Now, with both of her parents gone, a chance has arrived for Del to retaliate. Her uncle
wants the one thing Del inherited: the family home. Instead of handing the place over, and with no other
resources at her disposal, Del decides she will tear the place apart herself - piece by piece. But Del
will soon discover, the task stirs up more than just old memories as relatives-each in their own state
of unravelling - come knocking on her door. This spare, strange, magical book is a story not only about
the powerlessness and hurt that run through a family but also about the moments when brokenness can
offer us the rare chance to start again.
The 7th Month (A Detective D.D. Warren Short Story) Lisa Gardner 2012-01-10 Sunday Times bestseller
Lisa Gardner's first novella, THE 7TH MONTH, takes readers into an eventful day in the life of Boston
Detective D.D. Warren. Featuring an extract from CATCH ME. D.D. should be taking it easy in the seventh
month of her pregnancy. Instead, she accepts a small consulting role on the set of a serial killer film,
thinking that serving as a police expert and making a little extra money may make her feel more useful
than she's felt for a while. A simple task, until a crew member is found beaten to death. Suddenly,
D.D.'s date with Hollywood is serious. Extremely pregnant, on the trail of a killer and surrounded by a
hundred and four murder suspects, D.D. must quickly unravel a tangled web of lies. As another cast
member is attacked, D.D. realizes that like it or not, her priorities have changed - and her last
desperate hope is that she can catch a killer before she and her unborn baby pay the ultimate price.
Look for Me Lisa Gardner 2018-02-06 THE NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “An utterly absorbing story about
troubled families and twisted fates. You won’t be able to put it down—and it will haunt you long after
you turn the final page.”—Shari Lapena “A complex crime scene, a missing girl, a ticking clock: no one
writes a more page-turning, gut-wrenching thriller.”—Tess Gerritsen In #1 New York Times bestselling
author Lisa Gardner's latest twisty thrill ride, Detective D. D. Warren and Find Her's Flora Dane return
in a race against the clock to either save a young girl's life...or bring her to justice. The home of a
family of five is now a crime scene: four of them savagely murdered, one—a sixteen-year-old
girl—missing. Was she lucky to have escaped? Or is her absence evidence of something sinister? Detective
D. D. Warren is on the case—but so is survivor-turned-avenger Flora Dane. Seeking different types of
justice, they must make sense of the clues left behind by a young woman who, whether as victim or
suspect, is silently pleading, Look for me.
Catch Me Lisa Gardner 2013-01-03 The latest brilliant novel in the D.D. Warren series from Sunday Times
and New York Times bestseller Lisa Gardner. Detective D.D. Warren thought she'd seen it all. Until a
lone woman outside D.D.'s latest crime scene shocks her with a remarkable proposition: twenty-seven-yearold Charlene Grant believes she will be murdered in four days.
One Step Too Far Tina Seskis 2013-11-12 Tina Seskis's stunning debut novel, One Step Too Far, is a
gripping and haunting psychological thriller. An apparently happy marriage. A beautiful son. A lovely
home. So what makes Emily Coleman get up one morning and walk right out of her life? How will she
survive? And what is the date that looms, threatening to force her to confront her past? No-one has ever
guessed her secret. Will you? If you love The Girl on the Train we promise that you will love One Step
Too Far, an absolutely unputdownable story of secrets and heartbreak. 'Taut, compelling... a storming
read' The Bookseller Books of the Year 2013 'A genius tale with a twist' Stylist magazine 'A gripping
thriller that will delight fans of the unexpected twist ending' Grazia 'Intriguing... dreamily tense...
a really absorbing read' USA Today 'Seskis expertly depicts the new life of a runaway wife, Emily
Coleman... a diverting read' Publishers Weekly 'A haunting psychological thriller...believable yet

shocking with a great twist, this is well worth a read' The Sun 'A whip-smart thriller that keeps you
guessing right up until the final shocking twist' Mirror 'On occasion, haven't we all wanted to ditch
our responsibilities, change our name and run off into a new life? Emily (or is it Catherine?) takes the
plunge in this smartly written thriller' Time Out 'A skilfully done novel by a writer to watch' Booklist
'A compelling roller-coaster of a story with a shocking twist' Lovereading.co.uk 'Funny, entertaining ,
warm and human' Christian, globaljunkie.net 'A cleverly written story, one that keeps you guessing the
outcome right to the very end' fordsthoughts.co 'A cleverly written story, one that keeps you guessing
the outcome right to the very end' fordsthoughts.co 'This book will likely be the talk of summer beach
read ...it has all of the right ingredients... suspense, drama, and plot twists extraordinaire'
booksandgamesandmoreohmy.blogspot.co.uk 'Amazing... if you usually read showbiz, celebrity 'girlie'
novels, this is the perfect crossover into thriller territory' scarlettlondon.com 'The twist in the tale
is one of the best I've read, I literally gasped as I didn't see it coming at all'
cleopatralovesbooks.wordpress.com 'I was stunned... I found myself saying, "Well done, Ms. Seskis, well
done." 'abookaddictsmusings.blogspot.co.uk 'Be prepared ...One Step Too Far is a fantastic mystery,
keeping you hooked throughout' bertass-reviews-anything.blogspot.co.uk "Tina Seskis is the new master of
suspense fun-lit' theopenreader.net 'Emily's secret keeps the pages' turning, compulsively and
obsessively, to the very end...Emily's quest to start afresh is both extraordinary and heart-breaking'
sisimka.wordpress.com 'This book has everything: twists and turns, twins - good and evil, jealousy,
pregnancies, adultery and above all, a delicious mystery' reflectionswithcoffee.com
The Perfect Husband (FBI Profiler 1) Lisa Gardner 2012-07-05 THE PERFECT HUSBAND, the first book in the
FBI Profiler series from The Sunday Times and New York Times bestseller Lisa Gardner. What would you do
if the man you loved wanted to kill you? If you love Karin Slaughter, you'll love Lisa Gardner. When
Tess Beckett married Jim, a well-respected and decorated cop, she thought all her dreams had come true.
But within two years the vows she made were shattered as her husband was charged with murdering ten
women. With Jim behind bars, Tess feels certain that she can move on with her life. Until she learns
that Jim has escaped from prison. As a frantic and rigorous manhunt gets underway in four states, Tess
knows that it's only a matter of time until her perfect husband tracks her down for the revenge he is
sure to demand. And when he finds her, she must be ready. Because this time she's determined that their
separation will be 'till death do us part'.
All Good People Here Ashley Flowers 2022-08-16 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • In the propulsive debut
novel from the host of the #1 true crime podcast Crime Junkie, a journalist uncovers her hometown’s dark
secrets when she becomes obsessed with the unsolved murder of her childhood neighbor—and the
disappearance of another girl twenty years later. You can’t ever know for sure what happens behind
closed doors. Everyone from Wakarusa, Indiana, remembers the infamous case of January Jacobs, who was
discovered in a ditch hours after her family awoke to find her gone. Margot Davies was six at the time,
the same age as January—and they were next-door neighbors. In the twenty years since, Margot has grown
up, moved away, and become a big-city journalist. But she’s always been haunted by the feeling that it
could’ve been her. And the worst part is, January’s killer has never been brought to justice. When
Margot returns home to help care for her uncle after he is diagnosed with early-onset dementia, she
feels like she’s walked into a time capsule. Wakarusa is exactly how she remembers—genial, stifled,
secretive. Then news breaks about five-year-old Natalie Clark from the next town over, who’s gone
missing under circumstances eerily similar to January’s. With all the old feelings rushing back, Margot
vows to find Natalie and to solve January’s murder once and for all. But the police, Natalie’s family,
the townspeople—they all seem to be hiding something. And the deeper Margot digs into Natalie’s
disappearance, the more resistance she encounters, and the colder January’s case feels. Could January’s
killer still be out there? Is it the same person who took Natalie? And what will it cost to finally
discover what truly happened that night twenty years ago? Twisty, chilling, and intense, All Good People
Here is a searing tale that asks: What are your neighbors capable of when they think no one is watching?
The General's Daughter Nelson DeMille 2008-09-04 Her murder was just the beginning. She was an army
captain and the daughter of legendary General 'Fighting Joe' Campbell, when her body was found - naked
and bound - on the firing range of Fort Hadley. This political powder keg of a case goes directly to
elite army investigator Paul Brenner and rape specialist Cynthia Sunhill - and explodes. Behind the
military code of honour, Brenner and Sunhill uncover trails of corruption - all leading to the golden
girl's shocking secret life.
Never Tell Lisa Gardner 2019-02-21 THE INTERNATIONAL NUMBER ONE BESTSELLING AUTHOR Chosen as one of
Amazon's Best Thrillers and Mysteries of 2019 'A tsunami of a thriller. This may well be Gardner’s best
work' - DAVID BALDACCI _______________ One death might be an accident. Two deaths looks like murder. A
man is shot dead in his own home, and his pregnant wife, Evie, is found with the gun in her hands.
Detective D.D. Warren instantly recognises her. Sixteen years ago, Evie also shot her own father. That
killing was ruled an accident. D.D. doesn’t believe in coincidences. But this case isn’t as open and
shut as it first appears, and her job is to discover the truth. Evie might be a victim. Or she might be
about to get away with murder again. _______________ 'Never Tell is raw, visceral, emotional, the
sentences come at you like MP5 rounds, and features three incredible characters, D.D., Flora and Evie,
who, alone, could carry any narrative.' - DAVID BALDACCI 'Lisa Gardner has outdone herself with this
powerful novel about three women, two murders, and uncountable secrets! From its stunning opening to its
last thrilling page, Never Tell will captivate, surprise,and satisfy you.'- LISA SCOTTOLINE 'Never Tell
shocks the system like ten thousand volts. D.D. Warren’s most gripping case yet. Brace yourself, gulp
down a deep breath, and dive in.' - A.J. FINN 'Nail-biting ... Gardner’s commendable storytelling will
keep fans eagerly waiting for the next outing for D.D. and Flora' - PUBLISHERS WEEKLY 'In her latest

nail-biter Never Tell, Lisa Gardner knows just what her readers want and how to give it to them.' - REAL
BOOK SPY
Catch Me (Detective D.D. Warren 6) Lisa Gardner 2012-02-02 In four days you will confront your killer.
How far will you go to stay alive? 'Lisa Gardner always delivers heart-stopping suspense' HARLAN COBEN
'Stories that grip from the first page' KARIN SLAUGHTER 'The absolute master of the psychological
suspense novel' SHARON BOLTON 'Well-wrought suspense' PUBLISHERS WEEKLY FROM THE GLOBAL BESTSELLING
AUTHOR of Before She Disappeared comes another heart-stopping psychological thriller.
____________________ At 8pm on 21st January, twenty-eight-year-old Charlie Grant believes she is going
to be murdered and she wants Boston's top homicide detective, D.D. Warren, to handle her death
investigation. Confronting D.D. at her latest crime scene, Charlie lays her cards on the table. For each
of the last two years, one of her childhood friends has been murdered leaving Charlie as the only one of
the three friends to remain alive. But as D.D. delves deeper in to the details of Charlie's case, she
begins to question the young woman's story. Because Charlie can now outfight and outrun anyone she meets
and D.D.'s instinct is that she's hiding a secret. A secret so explosive that Charlie herself may turn
out to be the biggest danger of all... ____________________ Praise for Lisa Gardner thrillers:
'Brilliant as always. Fantastic, the way so many previous characters were incorporated in the story...
Lisa Gardner never disappoints. Buy it. Read it. You will love it' ***** Reader Review 'I read almost
all LG books and she is one of my favourite thriller novels writers... I would really recommended it to
everyone. Excellent, absolute perfect thriller' ***** Reader Review 'The books by this author never fail
to be an amazing read. The plot and action are fast without losing their intensity. So much thought and
detail goes into every page' ***** Reader Review 'I will say that I love serial killer/thriller novels,
and this delivered on every level. The characters are sympathetic and well-drawn... the plot rattles
along, and the twists and turns are believable and not predictable. I loved it...' ***** Reader Review
'I have read most of Lisa Gardner's books and enjoyed them all. It amazes me that every novel is so well
written and engrossing...' ***** Reader Review 'Lisa Gardner to me, is the female version of James
Patterson. Her books are fantastic and I could read them every day. D. D. Warren is a brilliant female
lead detective' ***** Reader Review 'Best author I've come across in my 20 years of Reading' *****
Reader Review 'Lisa Gardner is one of my favourite authors... I couldn't put it down, brilliant' *****
Reader Review 'This author is unrivalled in the genre in my opinion' ***** Reader Review
Alone Lisa Gardner 2010-11-04 An armed man has barricaded himself in with his wife and child. Through
the scope of his sniper rifle, State Trooper Bobby Dodge watches the hostage stand-off unfold - and has
only a split second to react...What brings Bobby and Catherine together is a moment of violence - but
what connects them is far more dangerous. A killer is loose - and no one will see death coming until it
has them cornered, helpless and alone...
The Neighbor Lisa Gardner 2021-06-29 When a young wife and mother disappears from her suburban home,
it's not long before the cops have their first suspect: the missing woman's husband, whose behavior is
distinctly suspicious.
A Place of Hiding Elizabeth George 2009-12-15 The sudden death of Guy Brouard after his morning swim
shocks the residents of Guernsey. Brouard has been a generous patron and benefactor of the island since
his arrival there a decade ago, and his demise puts a question mark over many cherished projects. When a
young American woman is charged with the murder, her brother seeks help from the only contact he has in
the UK - Deborah St James. Deborah is horrified to find that her old friend has been arrested and
persuades her husband Simon to accompany her to Guernsey to avert this miscarriage of justice. What they
find on that beautiful island is a tangled web of deceit and betrayal, with its origins in wartime
occupation. In solving the crime, they must rely on their long-standing friendship with Inspector Thomas
Lynley; they must also learn painful lessons about loyalty and trust, and the loving tyranny of family
ties.
Spider Bones Kathy Reichs 2011-07-07 ___________________________________ A gripping Temperance Brennan
novel from world-class forensic anthropologist Kathy Reichs, the international no. 1 bestselling crime
thriller writer and the inspiration behind the hit TV series Bones. Dr Temperance Brennan spends her
life working amongst the decomposed and the skeletal. So the newly-dead body she is called to examine
holds little to surprise her. Until she discovers it is the body of an ex-soldier apparently killed in
Vietnam in 1968. So who is buried in his grave? The case takes Tempe to the heart of the American
military, where she must examine the remains of anyone with a possible connection to the drowned man. As
Tempe untangles the web of the soldiers' lives and deaths, she realises there are some who would rather
the past stayed buried. ___________________________________ Many of the world's greatest thriller
writers are huge fans of her work: 'Kathy Reichs writes smart – no, make that brilliant – mysteries that
are as realistic as nonfiction and as fast-paced as the best thrillers about Jack Reacher, or Alex
Cross.' JAMES PATTERSON 'One of my favourite writers.' KARIN SLAUGHTER 'I love Kathy Reichs? – always
scary, always suspenseful, and I always learn something.' LEE CHILD 'Nobody does forensics thrillers
like Kathy Reichs. She’s the real deal.' DAVID BALDACCI 'Each book in Kathy Reichs’s fantastic
Temperance Brennan series is better than the last. They’re filled with riveting twists and turns – and
no matter how many books she writes, I just can’t get enough!' LISA SCOTTOLINE 'Nobody writes a more
imaginative thriller than Kathy Reichs.' CLIVE CUSSLER
When You See Me Lisa Gardner 2020-01-28 #1 New York Times bestselling author Lisa Gardner unites three
of her most beloved characters—Detective D D Warren, Flora Dane, and Kimberly Quincy—in a twisty new
thriller, as they investigate a mysterious murder from the past . . . which points to a dangerous and
chilling present-day crime. FBI Special Agent Kimberly Quincy and Sergeant Detective D D Warren have
built a task force to follow the digital bread crumbs left behind by deceased serial kidnapper Jacob

Ness. When a disturbing piece of evidence is discovered in the hills of Georgia, they bring Flora Dane
and true-crime savant Keith Edgar to a small town where something seems to be deeply wrong. What at
first looks like a Gothic eeriness soon hardens into something much more sinister . . . and they
discover that for all the evil Jacob committed while alive, his worst secret is still to be revealed.
Quincy and DD must summon their considerable skills and experience to crack the most disturbing case of
their careers—and Flora must face her own past directly in the hope of saving others.
Fear Nothing Dean Koontz 2007-06-15 Fear, compassion, evil, courage, hope, wonder, the exquisite terror
of not knowing what will happen on the next page to characters you care about deeply—these are the
marvels that Dean Koontz weaves into the unique tapestry of every novel. His storytelling talents have
earned him the devotion of fans around the world, making him one of the most popular authors of our
time, with more than 200 million copies of his books sold worldwide. Christopher Snow is different from
all the other residents of Moonlight Bay, different from anyone you've ever met. For Christopher Snow
has made his peace with a very rare genetic disorder shared by only one thousand other Americans, a
disorder that leaves him dangerously vulnerable to light. His life is filled with the fascinating
rituals of one who must embrace the dark. He knows the night as no one else ever will, ever can—the
mystery, the beauty, the many terrors, and the eerie, silken rhythms of the night—for it is only at
night that he is free. Until the night he witnesses a series of disturbing incidents that sweep him into
a violent mystery only he can solve, a mystery that will force him to rise above all fears and confront
the many-layered strangeness of Moonlight Bay and its residents. Once again drawing daringly from
several genres, Dean Koontz has created a narrative that is a thriller, a mystery, a wild adventure, a
novel of friendship, a rousing story of triumph over severe physical limitations, and a haunting
cautionary tale. This ebook edition contains a special preview of Dean Koontz’s The Silent Corner.
Right Behind You Lisa Gardner 2017-01-31 THE #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER! Another twisty bestselling
thriller from Lisa Gardner featuring Pierce Quincy and Rainie Conner as they take on a case that hits
far too close to home. Eight years ago, Sharlah May Nash's older brother beat their drunken father to
death with a baseball bat in order to save both of their lives. Now thirteen years old, Sharlah has
finally moved on. About to be adopted by retired FBI profiler Pierce Quincy and his partner, Rainie
Conner, Sharlah loves one thing best about her new family: They are all experts on monsters. Then the
call comes in. A double murder at a local gas station, followed by reports of an armed suspect shooting
his way through the wilds of Oregon. As Quincy and Rainie race to assist, they are forced to confront
mounting evidence: The shooter may very well be Sharlah's older brother, Telly Ray Nash, and it appears
his killing spree has only just begun. As the clock winds down on a massive hunt for Telly, Quincy and
Rainie must answer two critical questions: Why after eight years has this young man started killing
again? And what does this mean for Sharlah? Once upon a time, Sharlah's big brother saved her life. Now,
she has two questions of her own: Is her brother a hero or a killer? And how much will it cost her new
family before they learn the final, shattering truth? Because as Sharlah knows all too well, the biggest
danger is the one standing right behind you.
Love You More Lisa Gardner 2011-03-08 WHO DO YOU LOVE? One question, a split-second decision, and Brian
Darby lies dead on the kitchen floor. His wife, state police trooper Tessa Leoni, claims to have shot
him in self-defense, and bears the bruises to back up her tale. For veteran detective D. D. Warren it
should be an open-and-shut case. But where is their six-year-old daughter? AND HOW FAR WOULD YOU GO . .
. As the homicide investigation ratchets into a frantic statewide search for a missing child, D. D.
Warren must partner with former lover Bobby Dodge to break through the blue wall of police brotherhood,
seeking to understand the inner workings of a trooper’s mind while also unearthing family secrets. Would
a trained police officer truly shoot her own husband? And would a mother harm her own child? . . . TO
SAVE HER? For Tessa Leoni, the worst has not yet happened. She is walking a tightrope, with nowhere to
turn, no one to trust, as the clock ticks down to a terrifying deadline. She has one goal in sight, and
she will use every ounce of her training, every trick at her disposal, to do what must be done. No
sacrifice is too great, no action unthinkable. A mother knows who she loves. And all others will be made
to pay. Love you more . . .
The Other Daughter Lisa Gardner 2012-07-05 THE OTHER DAUGHTER is a brilliant standalone thriller from
The Sunday Times and New York Times bestseller Lisa Gardner. IF YOU CAN'T TRUST YOUR FAMILY, THEN WHO
CAN YOU TRUST? Sophie Hannah and Karin Slaughter love Lisa Gardner. Have you read her yet? When Melanie
wakes up in hospital all she knows is that she can't remember any of the first nine years of her life
and no-one is there waiting for her. For Dr Stokes - who treated Melanie that night - and his wife,
their decision to adopt the abandoned child comes as a blessing following their desperate struggle to
deal with the brutal murder of their four-year-old daughter, Meagan. But when, after twenty years of
happy family life, Melanie suddenly finds her past under investigation by a reporter and an FBI agent,
everything she thought she knew about her new life is questioned. And when horrific messages and gifts
start arriving, Melanie is forced to face the terrifying reality that her family may be the last people
she should trust...
Say Goodbye (The Sacramento Series Book 3) Karen Rose 2021-08-05 Only she can stop him. But he's got
nothing left to lose... SAY GOODBYE is the enthralling third and final instalment in the Sacramento
series, by bestselling author Karen Rose. 'Intense, complex and unforgettable' JAMES PATTERSON 'Karen
Rose writes the kind of high-wire suspense that keeps you riveted' LISA GARDNER _________ The closer you
get to the truth, the more dangerous it gets. FBI Agent Tom Hunter has been chasing down leads to find
the brutal cult that damaged some of his closest friends. They managed to escape to tell their stories,
but Eden's location has always remained a mystery. Liza Barkley is struggling with her feelings for Tom
and wonders if their friendship can survive the secrets they've kept from one another. But they may be

forced to confront the truth when a chance to help the investigation puts Liza directly in the line of
fire. When the perpetrator of an attempted sniper attack on Liza and her friends is discovered to be one
of the cult's leaders, DJ Belmont, it becomes clear that he is out to get revenge on the victims who
escaped Eden's clutches. But there is one person who has always had control over DJ, and who no one
outside of Eden has ever glimpsed: cult leader Pastor. When a serious injury forces Pastor to seek help
outside the confines of the Eden, Tom and his team finally have a chance to bring the cult down. But DJ
Belmont has his own plan, and is not going to stop until he gets what he wants... _________ Praise for
Karen Rose: ***** 'This book grabs your attention from the first page and keeps you engrossed until the
very last. The plot is so intricate... The characters are so well described you feel as if they are real
people. I love this authors writing' ***** 'I own everything Karen Rose has written and this series is
brilliant... This is another spellbinder, a definite can't-put-down-er!!!! So many twists and turns
it'll make your head spin!!! I would highly recommend this book' ***** 'This is a great and well-written
ending to a very gripping story line... If you haven't read her before, I heartily recommend her' *****
'These books will make you laugh, cry, rage and marvel at how the written word can inspire every emotion
you have!'
The Next Accident (FBI Profiler 3) Lisa Gardner 2012-07-05 THE NEXT ACCIDENT is the third book in the
FBI Profiler series from The Sunday Times and New York Times bestseller. WHEN SOMEONE KNOWS YOUR EVERY
WEAKNESS HOW CAN YOU STOP THEM PREYING ON YOU? Karin Slaughter calls Lisa Gardner 'an amazing writer'.
Do you want to find out why? When FBI Special Agent Pierce Quincy's daughter was killed in a tragic
accident, her drink problem and chequered past ensured that the official report deemed it just that - an
accident. But what if someone knew her weaknesses? What if someone knew just how to catch her at her
most vulnerable? What if someone was determined to kill her? Ex-cop Rainie Connor jumps at the chance to
help Quincy after he saw her through the darkest days of her life. Together, they move closer to the
twisted psychopath responsible - someone who craves revenge, who feeds on fear, someone who knows Quincy
has another daughter, just as precious to him as Mandy. But as they race against time to save Quincy's
surviving daughter from her sister's fate, they know must take drastic action and decide that they need
bait - Rainie. Can the killer resist the temptation of Quincy's ex-lover? And will Rainie live to regret
her decision?
Say Goodbye Lisa Gardner 2009-02 Een FBI agente, hoogzwanger, wordt benaderd door een jong hoertje met
informatie over jonge meisjes die spoorloos verdwijnen.
The Neighbor Lisa Gardner 2009-06-16 A young mother, blond and pretty, vanishes from her South Boston
home, leaving behind only one witness—her four-year-old daughter—and one suspect—her handsome, secretive
husband. From the moment Detective Sergeant D. D. Warren arrives at the Joneses’ snug little bungalow,
instinct tells her that something is seriously off with the wholesome image the couple has worked so
hard to create. With the clock ticking on the life of a missing woman and a media firestorm building,
D.D. must decide whether Jason Jones is hiding his guilt—or just trying to hide. But first she must
stand between a potential killer and his next victim—an innocent child who may have seen too much.
Good Cop Bad Cop Simon Kernick 2021-11-11 BRAVE HERO OR CRIMINAL MASTERMIND? TONIGHT WE FIND OUT.
'Simon Kernick writes with his foot pressed hard on the pedal. Hang on tight!' HARLAN COBEN 'Great
plots, great characters, great action' LEE CHILD Undercover cop Chris Sketty became a hero when he
almost died trying to stop the most brutal terror attack in UK history. With the suspects either dead or
missing, the real motive remains a mystery. But someone is convinced Sketty is a liar. A criminal
mastermind. A murderer. Blackmailed into revealing the truth, Sketty will share a twisting tale of
betrayal, deception and murder...with a revelation so shocking that nothing will be the same again.
'Heaven for readers who love ruthless, full-throttle thrillers' SUNDAY TIMES CRIME CLUB 'That thud you
hear is Kernick whipping the rug from under your feet again.' THE TIMES 'An absolute master of the
adrenaline-fuelled ride' PETER JAMES 'One of Britain's top thriller writers' THE SUN 'Simon Kernick is
one of the most reliable purveyors of the edge-of-your-seat thriller... gives a more powerful adrenaline
rush than an EpiPen' SUNDAY EXPRESS 'Pace, pace, pace is what Simon Kernick does best' DAILY MIRROR
The Detective D. D. Warren Series 5-Book Bundle Lisa Gardner 2012-12-10 Number one New York Times
bestselling author Lisa Gardner thrills readers with her novels of suspense featuring Boston homicide
detective D. D. Warren. Hostage standoffs, copycat killers, missing wives, brutal crimes, haunted
survivors—Gardner weaves all these elements into compelling fiction. Now the first five books in her
acclaimed D. D. Warren series are together in one convenient eBook bundle, including: ALONE HIDE THE
NEIGHBOR LIVE TO TELL LOVE YOU MORE “Lisa Gardner always delivers heart-stopping suspense.”—Harlan Coben
“One of the best thriller writers in the business.”—Associated Press
Love You More (Detective D.D. Warren 5) Lisa Gardner 2012-02-02 Two women with one question. How far
would you go to save your child? 'Lisa Gardner always delivers heart-stopping suspense' HARLAN COBEN
'Stories that grip from the first page' KARIN SLAUGHTER 'The absolute master of the psychological
suspense novel' SHARON BOLTON 'This book had me at the author's name' LEE CHILD FROM THE INTERNATIONAL
#1 BESTSELLING AUTHOR of Before She Disappeared comes a compelling thriller about a split-second
decision, with disastrous consequences... ____________________ A split-second decision and Brian Darby
lies dead. His wife, state police trooper Tessa Leoni, claims to have shot him in self-defence and for
Boston detective D.D. Warren it should be an open-and-shut case. But where is their six-year-old
daughter? As D.D.'s homicide investigation ratchets into a frantic state-wide search for a missing
child, she must move quickly in order to learn all of Tessa's secrets and understand what has happened
to the little girl. But for Tessa, the worst has not yet happened. She is walking a tightrope, with noone to trust and nowhere to turn, as the clock ticks down to a terrifying deadline. She has one goal in
sight, and she will use every ounce of her training to do what has to be done. All that matters is her

child and no one could love her more... ____________________ Praise for Lisa Gardner thrillers: 'What
another fantastic read from Lisa Gardner - can only say she gets better and better... From page one, you
will be enthralled with the characters, and be sorry to reach the last page' ***** Reader Review 'Having
read numerous novels this has to be one of the most gripping, enthralling I have ever read... Fantastic'
***** Reader Review 'The storyline is excellent and so are the characters... this is one hell of an
emotional read! Highly recommend!!!!!' ***** Reader Review 'I love this book. Extremely well written and
a plot that makes you think you know what has happened only to realise time and time again that you were
wrong!' ***** Reader Review 'Highly recommend. You'll find yourself questioning who do you love? And
you'll love Lisa Gardner for this well written story!' ***** Reader Review 'Page turner with exciting
twists and turns. Keeps you guessing. Would recommend to those who love a well thought out plot' *****
Reader Review 'Best author I've come across in my 20 years of Reading' ***** Reader Review 'Lisa Gardner
is one of my favourite authors... I couldn't put it down, brilliant' ***** Reader Review 'This author is
unrivalled in the genre in my opinion' ***** Reader Review
Crash and Burn Lisa Gardner 2015-02-01 My name is Nicky Frank. I'm in hospital after crashing my car. I
am afraid. The only thing that I can think about is Vero. I know I have to save her but why couldn't I
find her? She's just a little girl. The man standing in my hospital room tells me we are married but
there is no Vero. That six months ago I suffered a traumatic brain injury which caused changes to my
personality. I have dramatic mood swings, an inability to concentrate and large gaps in my memory. I'm
much easier to anger these days. And I drink. All of which he says explains the car accident and my
confusion. Now a Sergeant Wyatt Foster is investigating. He has questions about the car accident. He has
concerns about my husband. And he's worried about a missing girl. He would like to know what happened to
me. So would I. My name is Nicky Frank. This is my life. Watch me crash and burn.
Hide Lisa Gardner 2007-01-30 You have good reason to be afraid. . . . It was a case that haunts Bobby
Dodge to this day—the case that nearly killed him and changed his life forever. Now, in an underground
chamber on the grounds of an abandoned Massachusetts mental hospital, the gruesome discovery of six
mummified corpses resurrects his worst nightmare: the return of a killer he thought dead and buried.
There’s no place to run. . . . Bobby’s only lead is wrapped around a dead woman’s neck. Annabelle
Granger has been in hiding for as long as she can remember. Her childhood was a blur of new cities and
assumed identities. But what—or who—her family was running from, she never knew. Now a body is unearthed
from a grave, wearing a necklace bearing Annabelle’s name, and the danger is too close to escape. This
time, she’s not going to run. You know he will find you. . . . The new threat could be the dead
psychopath’s copycat, his protégé—or something far more terrifying. Dodge knows the only way to find him
is to solve the mystery of Annabelle Granger, and to do that he must team up with his former lover,
partner, and friend D. D. Warren from the Boston P.D. But the trail leads back to a woman from Bobby’s
past who may be every bit as dangerous as the new killer—a beautiful survivor-turned-avenger with an
eerie link to Annabelle. From its tense opening pages to its shocking climax, Hide is a thriller that
delves into our deepest, darkest fears. Where there is no one to trust. Where there is no place left to
hide. BONUS: This edition includes a new afterword: Lights, Camera, Hide the movie!
The 4th Man (An FBI Profiler Short Story) Lisa Gardner 2017-01-03 FBI Profiler Pierce Quincy, Officer
Rainie Conner and D.D. Warren come together on a baffling cold case in this exclusive ebook short story
by New York Times bestselling author Lisa Gardner. A young woman is found strangled in the stairwell of
a college library, with only her shoes missing. With no physical evidence and no witnesses, all the
police have to go on are the three men who were in the library with her: her boyfriend, and two campus
security guards. They all have secrets to hide, but none of them can be proven guilty. Five years later,
ex-FBI profiler Pierce Quincy and his wife, former police officer Rainie Conner consult with D.D. Warren
on the still-unsolved case. Will they be able to build a case against one of the three suspects, or is
there a fourth man out there? And if the killer has eluded the police this long, how far will he go to
ensure justice is never served? With Gardner's singular ability to delve into the minds of criminals and
law enforcement alike, The 4th Man is a shocking look at the reasons for taking a life... and just how
far profilers need to go to learn them. Includes an early look at Gardner's next chilling thriller,
Right Behind You, coming 31 January 2017.
The Killing Hour (FBI Profiler 4) Lisa Gardner 2012-07-05 THE KILLING HOUR, the fourth book in Sunday
Times and New York Times bestseller Lisa Gardner's FBI Profiler series was proclaimed 'a truly
satisfying thriller in the tradition of Tess Gerritsen' by Publishers Weekly. WOULD YOU BE SMART ENOUGH,
WOULD YOU BE FAST ENOUGH TO SURVIVE? For three years, Atlanta was held in the grip of terror. It
happened four times - when the temperature in Atlanta soared to a scorching hundred degrees in the shade
and tempers were frayed, two girls would go out to a bar never to seen alive again. The body of the
first girl would hold the key to the survival of the second but, with the clock ticking, the killing
hour always came round too quickly. Only when the final missing girl was found alive did the killing
stop. Now, years later, the heat is rising on yet another scorching summer. And when trainee FBI agent
Kimberly Quincy stumbles across the body of a young girl, furnished with clues to find a second, it
appears that the killer is back and ready to play... Will Kimberley be able to find the girls before the
madness starts all over again?
Touch & Go Lisa Gardner 2013-02-05 The secrets of a picture perfect family are exposed in this “tour de
force”* thriller from #1 New York Times bestselling author Lisa Gardner. Ten minutes after walking the
elite Back Bay townhouse and investigator Tessa Leoni already doesn’t like what she sees. Signs of an
abduction. Clearly the work of professionals. At best, the entire family has been kidnapped. At worst…
The more Tessa learns about the Denbe family, the less she likes their chances. What might have looked
like the perfect existence—a powerful CEO, his adoring wife, their angelic child—is not what it appears.

Husband, wife, daughter—magazine perfect, but each hiding dark secrets… Tessa knows more than she’d like
to about families riddled with lies. What she doesn’t know is where the Denbes are and if any of them
are still breathing. She’ll have to climb over unbending feds and territorial local cops to find out,
and if she’s not fast, the Denbes’ chances of survival will quickly become little more than touch and
go... *Associated Press
Before She Disappeared Lisa Gardner 2021-01-19 THE INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER From #1 New York
Times bestselling author Lisa Gardner, a propulsive thriller featuring an ordinary woman who will stop
at nothing to find the missing people that the rest of the world has forgotten Frankie Elkin is an
average middle-aged woman, a recovering alcoholic with more regrets than belongings. But she spends her
life doing what no one else will--searching for missing people the world has stopped looking for. When
the police have given up, when the public no longer remembers, when the media has never paid attention,
Frankie starts looking. A new case brings her to Mattapan, a Boston neighborhood with a rough
reputation. She is searching for Angelique Badeau, a Haitian teenager who vanished from her high school
months earlier. Resistance from the Boston PD and the victim's wary family tells Frankie she's on her
own--and she soon learns she's asking questions someone doesn't want answered. But Frankie will stop at
nothing to discover the truth, even if it means the next person to go missing could be her.
Find Her Lisa Gardner 2016-02-09 Lisa Gardner's runaway New York Times bestseller—a fast-paced thrill
ride featuring Detective D. D. Warren. Seven years ago, carefree college student Flora Dane was
kidnapped while on spring break. For 472 days, Flora learned just how much one person can endure.
Miraculously alive after her ordeal, Flora has spent the past five years reacquainting herself with the
rhythms of normal life, working with her FBI victim advocate, Samuel Keynes. She has a mother who’s
never stopped loving her, a brother who is scared of the person she’s become, and a bedroom wall covered
with photos of other girls who’ve never made it home. When Boston detective D. D. Warren is called to
the scene of a crime—a dead man and the bound, naked woman who killed him—she learns that Flora has
tangled with three other suspects since her return to society. Is Flora a victim or a vigilante? And
with her firsthand knowledge of criminal behavior, could she hold the key to rescuing a missing college
student whose abduction has rocked Boston? When Flora herself disappears, D.D. realizes a far more
sinister predator is out there. One who’s determined that this time, Flora Dane will never escape. And
now it is all up to D. D. Warren to find her.
Live to Tell Lisa Gardner 2010-07-13 “A suspenseful roller-coaster ride.”—Karin Slaughter • “Lisa
Gardner always delivers heart-stopping suspense.”—Harlan Coben He knows everything about you—including
the first place you’ll hide. On a warm summer night in one of Boston’s working-class neighborhoods, an
unthinkable crime has been committed: Four members of a family have been brutally murdered. The
father—and possible suspect—now lies clinging to life in the ICU. Murder-suicide? Or something worse?
Veteran police detective D. D. Warren is certain of only one thing: There’s more to this case than meets
the eye. Danielle Burton is a survivor, a dedicated nurse whose passion is to help children at a lockeddown pediatric psych ward. But she remains haunted by a family tragedy that shattered her life nearly
twenty-five years ago. The dark anniversary is approaching, and when D. D. Warren and her partner show
up at the facility, Danielle immediately realizes: It has started again. A devoted mother, Victoria
Oliver has a hard time remembering what normalcy is like. But she will do anything to ensure that her
troubled son has some semblance of a childhood. She will love him no matter what. Nurture him. Keep him
safe. Protect him. Even when the threat comes from within her own house. The lives of these three women
unfold and connect in unexpected ways, as sins from the past emerge—and stunning secrets reveal just how
tightly blood ties can bind. Sometimes the most devastating crimes are the ones closest to home.
The Third Victim (FBI Profiler 2) Lisa Gardner 2012-07-05 THE THIRD VICTIM is the second book in the
FBI Profiler series from The Sunday Times and New York Times bestseller Lisa Gardner. WHAT WOULD YOU DO
IF A KILLER HAD YOU IN HIS SIGHTS? Sophie Hannah and Karin Slaughter love Lisa Gardner. Have you read
her yet? Following a shocking act of violence, a young boy confesses to a horrific shooting spree at a
local school. The frightened residents of Bakersville, Oregon are demanding answers but is all as it
seems? Officer Rainie Conner is leading her first homicide investigation, and whilst the event is
bringing up past sins and painful memories of her own, she knows that she has to find the whole truth.
With the help of FBI profiler Pierce Quincy, Rainie launches a full investigation but she soon realises
that the shooting is just the beginning; there's someone out there watching Rainie and he won't rest
until he's finished what he started.
Little Mercies Heather Gudenkauf 2017-04-01 “Heather Gudenkauf is one of my favorite new authors.”
—Lisa Scottoline In this ripped-from-the-headlines tour de force, New York Times bestselling author
Heather Gudenkauf shows how one small mistake can have life-altering consequences… Veteran social worker
Ellen Moore is a fiercely dedicated children’s advocate. But a simple moment of distraction will have
repercussions that Ellen could never have imagined, threatening to shatter everything she holds dear and
trapping her between the gears of the system she works for. Meanwhile, when ten-year-old Jenny Briard
suddenly finds herself on her own, she is forced to survive with nothing but a few dollars and her
street smarts. The last thing she wants is a social worker, but when Ellen’s and Jenny’s lives collide,
little do they know just how much they can help one another. A powerful and emotionally charged tale
about motherhood and justice, Little Mercies is a searing portrait of the tenuous grasp we have on the
things we love most, and the ties that unexpectedly bring us together. Originally published in 2014.
Don’t miss Heather Gudenkauf’s newest novel NOT A SOUND, out May 30, 2017!
3 Truths and a Lie (A Detective D.D. Warren Short Story) Lisa Gardner 2016-01-05 Boston Detective D.D.
Warren faces her most brutal adversaries yet - a class of jaded thriller writers - in Sunday Times
bestselling author Lisa Gardner's exclusive eBook short story. Includes an extract from Lisa's next

psychological thriller FIND HER. In Lisa Gardner's latest eBook exclusive short story, Detective D.D.
Warren takes on her most intimidating assignment yet: a fifty minute class meant to educate a horde of
bloodthirsty thriller writers on the ways of actual police work. Yet sometimes life really does imitate
fiction, as D.D. takes the writers through the reality of one of her most twisted cases-- a case that
involves a seedy motel room, drugs, prostitution... and a severed leg. With Lisa's trademark suspense,
sharp observations, and thrilling storytelling, 3 Truths and a Lie is a fascinating chapter in D.D.'s
storied career. Includes an early look at Find Her, coming out on 9 February 2016.
The Guy Who Died Twice Lisa Gardner 2019-01-08 _______________________ Detective D.D. Warren confronts
her strangest case yet in this exclusive eBook short story by international bestselling author LISA
GARDNER. D.D. Warren thought she'd seen it all. Then a man walks into police headquarters, desperately
trying to explain that he's dead. Sent on his way by baffled detectives, the man turns up again a few
hours later. Except this time, he is dead. It falls to D.D. Warren to find out how – and why – this guy
died... twice. Contains an exclusive early extract of Lisa Gardner's next gripping thriller, Never Tell.
Fear Nothing by Lisa Gardner Summary Lisa Gardner 2015-08-03 Fear Nothing by Lisa Gardner Summary by Al
Martzmill WARNING: This is not the original book "Fear Nothing by Lisa Gardner."Do not buy this summary
& review if you are looking for a full copy of this great book, which can be found back on the Amazon
search page. Lisa Gardner returns with another installment of her famous Boston homicide detective D.D.
Warren in the book Fear Nothing. This time she is attempting to solve a series of murders which have the
calling cards of a serial killer who died 40 years earlier. Harry day committed a ghastly series of
murders before he had his wife slit his wrists when the authorities began to close in on him. All the
pieces begin to form a perfect storm of deception when D.D. goes to see a pain specialist, Adeline Day,
who hasn't the ability to feel pain at all. Worst off, Adeline is the daughter of the killer Harry Day,
who committed the original murders who Adeline's sister, Shana, went on to copy. Shana has been in
prison for 25 years and she subsequently killed more people. The eBook of Fear Nothing is a digital
version of the paperback but it's every bit as intriguing with a plethora of surprises and plot twists
that make this strange case the most challenging that D.D. has faced thus far. The digital summary of
this electrifying tale can save a lot of time because it can be delivered to a device in an instant. It
also saves money over the paperback copy, though it contains the basic theme of the story in far less
pages.
Down the Darkest Road Tami Hoag 2012-01-05 The third mystery in the Oak Knoll series starring retired
FBI Profiler Vince Leone, from Sunday Times bestselling author Tami Hoag. The perfect family shattered
by the perfect crime... Four years after the unsolved disappearance of her sixteen-year-old daughter,
Lauren Lawton is the only one still chasing the ghosts of her perfect Santa Barbara life. The world has
given her daughter up for dead. Her husband ended his own life in the aftermath. And Lauren's younger
daughter is desperate to enjoy what's left of her childhood. Lauren knows exactly who took her oldest
child, but there is not a shred of evidence against the man. Even as he stalks her family, Lauren is
powerless to stop him. The Santa Barbara police are handcuffed by the very laws they are sworn to
uphold. Looking for a fresh start in a town with no memories, Lauren and her younger daughter Leah move
to idyllic Oak Knoll. But when Lauren's suspect turns up in the same city, it feels as if history is
about to repeat itself. Leah Lawton will soon turn sixteen, and Oak Knoll has a cunning predator on the
hunt. A page-turning thriller packed with suspense. If you like Lisa Gardner, Karin Slaughter and Karen
Rose you will love Tami Hoag.
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